
TULSA COUNTY 

MEMO 
PURCHASING 
DEPARTMENT 

DATE: AUGUST 7, 2013 

TO: BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

FROM: LINDA R. DORRELL 
PURCHASING DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT: BID AWARD RECOMMENDATION- ELECTRICAL SUPPLIES FOR INSTALLATION OF 
LAFORTUNE TRAIL LIGHTING PROJECT 

IT IS THE RECOMMENDATION OF THE TULSA COUNTY PARKS DEPARTMENT AND THE TULSA 
COUNTY PURCHASING DEPARTMENT TO AWARD THE BID FOR ELECTRICAL SUPPLIES FOR 
INSTALLATION OF LAFORTUNE TRAIL LIGHTING PROJECT TO THE FOLLOWING VENDOR: 

STUART C.IRBY COMPANY IN THE TOTAL AMOUNT OF $12,328.17 

THIS WAS THE LOWEST OVERALL BID RECEIVED. 

THIS RECOMMENDATION IS RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED FOR YOUR APPROVAl. 

LRD/tah 
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TO: Terrisa Hardy -ATE: August 6, 2013 

Assistant Purchasing Dir 

FROM: Richard Bales 

Parks Department Dir 

After reviewing the bids for the laFortune Trail Light Project Supplies, we 

recommend that the bid be awarded to Stuart C. Irby Co. This was the best bid 

received and is within anticipated costs. This is a vendor that has provided quality 

service in the past. 

cc: 	 file 

Rick Ba rnett 


